November 14, 2011

Susan Joseph-Taylor, Chief Hearing Officer

Office of the State Engineer
801 S. Stewart St., Suite 2002

Carson City, NV 89701
Re: Nevada Water Authority's Pipeline Project

Al other valid objections aside, | wish to remind you that the public will be billed for the huge cost
of this pipeline. Water is already almost prohibitively expensive in Las Vegas. What good is the

availability if residents cannot afford to use it?

Please count this as a big vote against the pipeline.

Thank you,
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Georgiana J. Green

2724 Vista Butte Dr.
Las Vegas, NV 89134-7624
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